
 

11th February 2020 

Dear Parent, 

Bedtime stories Afternoon – Thursday 13th February 2020 

 

On Thursday afternoon this week, Year 1 will be hosting a Bedtime Stories afternoon. Children will arrive in 

school in school clothes with pyjamas in their bag to change into in the afternoon. The afternoon will be spent 

talking about books, authors, poems and poets with the children. It would be great if you could join us. 

 

At 2:25, we will be welcoming in parents to join us until to end of the day to share some of our favourite books, 

explore Bug Club and ask any questions about the home Contact Book. At 2:50 we will come together for a 

mini performance of some of the poems we have been exploring as a class. 

 

We would love to see you there. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

 

 

 

 

Miss R Hall 

Class teacher 

 

Please can we politely remind parents of our Safeguarding arrangements while waiting to attend all events 
held in school. 
 

Unfortunately we cannot provide the opportunity for parents to wait inside the building whilst the school is 
occupied by children who are going about their learning, this means parents and carers are asked to wait 
outside of the building prior to school events taking place. 
The ENTRY TIME for the above event is 2.25pm and the start time of the event is also 2.25pm. Please keep this in 
mind when you are attending, as we are keen that you do not have to wait too long in the cold or wet. 
 

We guarantee that events will never start earlier than the planned time, so please do not be concerned that 
you will miss out on the event. Many thanks your help with this matter – it enables us to ensure that the school is 
a safe and comfortable environment for all children. 
for all children.  


